
 

 

Volunteers Needed for Service Project in Keurmassar, Dakar Senegal at end July 
 
Benedicte Suzuki 
June 16, 2018 
 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
This year and for the 4th time, FSP (Women Saving Peace in English) with the support of WFWP France 
and Christopher Jones (IRFF from England) will organise a service project in Keurmassar-Dakar Senegal 
at the Yonent Mame Ibrahima school (founded by Ambroise and Delaila Diagne 30.000 blessed couples). 
 
The project will be held from July 18 (arrival) to August 1st (departure). 
 
The first week will be renovation of the floor (tiling) of the big meeting room in the primary school 
building; installation of sack-gardening in poor families whose child is sponsored by members of FSP and 
members of WFWP; the organisation of the closing ceremony for the school year and for the 3 weeks of 
holiday camp activities organised by the school. It will be hard work but only in the morning. 
 
The second week will be visiting important historical places in around Dakar, visiting young 
entrepreneurs from the society who succeeded starting from nothing, visiting ecopeace (founded by the 
suffis religion) maybe a fishing day, Internal guidance lectures for the young people and a day of 
organising a blessing. 
 



 

 

Morning and evening will have prayer, internal guidance and happy activities : basket camp (thanks to 
IRFF and Christopher Jones who just installed a basket court in the school yard), camp fire, cup stacking 
competitions (2017 champion was a Korean), songs, games, African dance, swimming in Gore Island..etc 
 

 
 
We invite all young motivated people to participate to this concrete project. The condition are: paying 
your own transportation and bringing 200€ for the food, transportation and outings. There can be some 
young people who are not our members but they need to know who we are and respect the purity 
regulation. 
 
This is the link of the crowdfunding where you can find in French and in English the explanation and 
pictures of the program. 
 
www,helloasso,com/associations/femmes-au-secours-de-la-paix/collectes/faire-un-don-pour-l-education-
des-enfants-a-keurmassar-dakar 
 
For more information and registering for the project please contact me: 
 
Benedicte Suzuki 
benedicte.suzuki@ gmail,com 


